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Board of Trustees Statement on Distribution of Draft Literature  
 
As of 2017, over seventy percent of the income of The Augustine Fellowship, S.L.A.A., 
Fellowship-Wide Services, Inc. is derived from the sale of recovery literature and materials 
(hardcopy and electronic).  Copyrights are the legal protection of such income and copyrights 
for literature need to be protected not only for the final product, but for manuscripts as soon as 
a draft is started.  The purpose of distributing copyrighted draft literature is to get feedback on 
whether the literature is consistent with the experience, strength and hope of successful 
recovery as a sex and love addict and/or anorexic.  To protect F.W.S. copyrights, draft 
documents should be distributed to persons or groups where there is a reasonable likelihood of 
receiving feedback.  Based upon these concerns, the Board of Trustees requests that draft 
literature not be posted online. 
 
We carry a consistent message to the addict with conference-approved literature. 
 
For more information on copyrights, see https://slaafws.org/download/Is_It_Really_Necessary.pdf 
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